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bessborough update

It looks as though summer weather is finally here! Please
make sure that you send your child to school with a hat,
sunscreen, and water to keep them safe and hydrated
during the school day.

Today, Ms. Dombrower’s class enjoyed an education-
packed trip to Fort York where they learned about the
roles of the fort and its inhabitants in the War of 1812.

This morning, we welcomed those who have given their
time to volunteer at Bessborough this year, supporting
our staff in the various activities and educational
experiences offered to our students. Thank you for all you
do for our school.

Next week, we will be hosting an orientation evening for           
                                                families from Bennington and    
                                                Rolph Road who will be joining  
                                                Bessborough for their Grade 7 
                                                year.

                                               We wish everyone a wonderful 
                                               weekend

mailto:bessborough@tdsb.on.ca


 CONGRATULATIONS to Bessborough's Track & Field Team! We had an amazing
season with over 60 athletes advancing to the North Conference FInal Meet and over
20 athletes advancing to the City Final meet! 

A special shout out to Sam Colterman and Chloe Wickett who both placed third at
Cities in hurdles and Emily Armstrong who placed third at Cities in the 400m race. 

Thank you to all of the families for your support this season, we are already looking
forward to next season! 

-Ms. Malouin, Ms. Buksner, Ms. Backus & Mr. Ivan

The Special education and Inclusion Department is happy to share with families
their summer newsletter which is full of resources, activities, videos and other
information that will be of interest to all students and families. Please visit this link:
Special Education and Inclusion Summer Newsletter. 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:6d3f55aa-0428-4cd0-9887-fd6057a874de



